Thank you for choosing me as the recipient of the 11ACVVC scholarship dedicated to the memory of William Pasch.  This scholarship means a lot to me, not only because both of my grandfathers fought in the Vietnam War, but because it is also a recognition.  I have worked very hard over my four years in high school earning one of the highest GPAs in my graduating class (Summa Cum Laude), I also graduated as an NC Scholar, and was a part of two nationally recognized clubs (National Honors Society and Beta Club).  I will be attending Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University for General Engineering in my freshman year and plan on going into Mechanical or Aerospace Engineering.
Hayden Jones grandson of David Jones Jr. HHT 1/11, 66-67, KIA dedication to William Pasch 05/11/1968
